Wendy Strangeway }

From: Planning

Sent: 09 January 2017 12:16

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0862/CVC - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from
Ms Sara Robin at Yorkshire Wildlife Trust, 1 St Georges Place, York, YO24 1GN

Dear Hilary

| have read the ecology considerations by MAB Ecology. | am happy that the trees to be removed have no
features for roosting bats and there will be no impact on bats.

Best wishes

Sara

Sara Robin

Conservation Officer (Planning)
Yorkshire Wildlife Trust
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